


INVITATION TO BID FOR SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF 

SAFETY AND EMERGENCY SUPPLIES FOR 

IDENTIFIED SCHOOLS IN NCR WITH CRITICAL 

HAZARD EXPOSURE AND VULNERABILITY 

1. The Department of Education - National Capital Region (DepEd-NCR) through the
NEP for CY 2023 under the General Appropriations Act (GAA) CY 2023 intends to 
apply the sum of SIX MILLION TWENTY-FIVE THOUSAND FOUR HUNDRED 
PESOS (PHP6,025,400.00) being the ABC to payments under the contract for 
Procurement of Safety and Emergency Supplies and Equipment for Identified Schools 
in NCR with Critical Hazard Exposure and Vulnerability I PB ESSD 2023-009. Bids 
received in excess of the ABC shall be automatically rejected at bid opening.

2. The DepEd - NCR now invites bids for the above Procurement Project. Delivery of
the Goods is required thirty (30) days. Bidders should have completed, within.five (5)
years from the date of submission and receipt of bids, a contract similar to the Project.
The description of an eligible bidder is contained in the Bidding Documents,
particularly, in Section II (Instructions to Bidders).

3. Bidding will be conducted through open competitive bidding procedures using a non­
discretionary ''pass/fail" criterion as specified in the 2016 revised Implementing
Rules and Regulations (IRR) of Republic Act (RA) No. 9184.

a. Bidding is restricted to Filipino citizens/sole proprietorships, partnerships, or
organizations with at least sixty percent ( 60%) interest or outstanding capital
stock belonging to citizens of the Philippines, and to citizens or organizations of a
country the laws or regulations of which grant similar rights or privileges to
Filipino citizens, pursuant to RA No. 5183.

4. Prospective Bidders may obtain further information from DepEd - NCR and inspect
the Bidding Documents at the address given below during Monday to Friday 8:00
AM to 5:00 PM.

5. A complete set of Bidding Documents may be acquired by interested Bidders starting
November 6, 2023 by downloading a copy in the agency's website at
https://depedncr.com.ph/invitation-to-bid/ or by requesting the PDF copy through
the DepEd-NCR Procurement Unit at email address:
procurement.depedncr(jj)gmail.com and/or procurement.ncr@deped.gov.ph and
upon payment of the applicable fee for the Bidding Documents at the Cashier's
Section, pursuant to the latest Guidelines issued by the GPPB, in the amount of Ten
Thousand Pesos (Phpl0,000.00). The Prospective Bidders shall accomplish the
bidder's information survey through this link http://bit.ly/NCR­

BiddersinformationSheet. An Order of Payment shall be secured from the
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